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17th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Visit to The National Justice Museum in Nottingham 
 
Year 8 pupils are currently learning about ‘Sherlock Holmes’ in English and ‘Crime and 
Punishment’ in History and Personal, Social, Health Education. As part of pupils’ learning 
experience, I wish to enhance their knowledge and understanding by visiting The National Justice 
Museum in Nottingham on Friday 28th January 2022. 
 
The visit will be a full day with the coach departing from Ryecroft at 9.05am and returning in time 
for the end of the school day. The itinerary for the day involves pupils attending a workshop 
focusing on crime and punishment and a live interactive court room experience with actors. 
 
Pupils will be required to wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch with them. For those who 
are eligible for free school meals, they will need to order one prior to the trip from the canteen. 
There is a small shop at the museum too where pupils may wish to purchase souvenirs so they 
can bring a small amount of money if they wish to do so, we suggest a maximum of £5.00 per 
child.  
 
The cost of the visit is £15.00 per child, which includes the entry to the museum, workshop 
sessions and live courtroom experience led by actors and staff at the museum and coach travel. 
This will be payable via your child’s ParentPay account due by Monday 17th January 2022 at the 
very latest.  You will also be required to consent to the visit on ParentPay at the same time. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

 
Miss N Starkey  
Lead for PSHCE 
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